Debra Thomeson

From: Don Sperl <highlinerhomes@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:46 PM

To: Civil Emergency

Subject: Regarding ordinance 2020-19

Many in this community including myself are disheartened. I can't remember a time in Petersburg (I've
been a resident for 34 years) that such a large number of citizens have spoken out against an ordinance
that is still somehow moving forward. Listen to the people and throw out ordinance 2020-19, it is not an
improvement to the previous emergency ordinance. Thank you for your time, Tausha Sper|

Sent from my iPhone



